If you wish to drill these wells at a later date, please submit a complete application (1 original and 5 copies for each
well ) to the Roswell Field Office. Since the original APDs have expired, the resubmitted APDs will be subject to
all the processing requirements including the 30-day posting requirement. Please note on the resubmitted APDs that
they were previously approved and we will review the expired files for information which will help expedite the
processing. If you have any questions please contact Joe Lara at (505) 234-5915 or Betty Hill at (505) 234-5937.

Sincerely,
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2/, Mary Jo Rugwell
Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals

bec:

BLM-I&E (CFO/Hobbs)
NMOCD (Artesia/Hobbs)
NM (062, L Askwig )



